

Brough Primary School Springfield Avenue Brough East Riding of Yorkshire HU15 1AE

Telephone: (01482) 667352

Headteacher: Mrs H Shepherdson

3rd June 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

As you probably know, the children in Mrs Paice's class have been learning Romeo and Juliet as part of their English lessons. This is part of a project we are involved in with Hull Truck Theatre and The Royal Shakespeare Company (RSC). This project involves a number of schools across our local area and will culminate in a collaborative performance, between the schools, at Hull Truck Theatre in July.

As the above performance at Hull Truck is not for parents, we would like to invite you to see 'our section' of the play at school.

We will be performing our part of Romeo and Juliet for parents/carers on Monday 15th July at 2.30pm and we would love it if you were able to attend.

Please complete and return the slip below indicating how many tickets you would like or alternatively please email admin@broughprimaryschool.co.uk indicating the number of tickets you will require. We look forward to seeing you there.

Thank you	
Mrs Paice and Y3/4RP	
Year 3/4RP Romeo and Juliet Performan	ice
Child's Name:	
I can confirm that I will be able to attend the	he Year 3/4 performance of Romeo and Juliet on Monday

Email: <u>brough.primary@eastriding.gov.uk</u> Website: <u>www.broughprimaryschool.co.uk</u>











